
From: LACKEY, PAMELA P <pl4151@att.com>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/26/2014 8:31:09 PM
Subject: Re: 2014 First Gentleman's Invitational

Thank you for the info. I believe I can participate. Checking on one final thing tomorrow. Am I 
expected to bring a team or will I be assigned to a team?

Pamela Lackey

Rethink PossibleSM

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 26, 2014, at 10:21 AM, "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Pamela,

Katherine asked that I send you the attached information regarding the First Gentleman's Invitational. Please let 
know if you will be available to play and if you have any questions about the event. We hope to see you in Hilton 
Head!

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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